
Acushnet  Police  Department
welcomes new officer to the
force
“Chief Richmond and the Acushnet Police Department are proud
to introduce and congratulate, our newest Full-Time Police
Officer, Officer Dominik Sullivan-Souza!

Today, Officer Sullivan-Souza graduated from the 20+ week Cape
Cod Municipal Police Academy!

Congrats  and  welcome  to  the  team!!!”-Acushnet  Police
Department.
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